
St John of Beverley, Sacred Heart, Hornsea,  
Most Holy Sacrament, MARTON. 

www.stjohnatthebar.com 

4/5th September 2021 
Canon D Grant 01482 882321. Fr F Sutcliffe 01482 864674. 

 

MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS 

Sat.     6.30a.m. Rene Rodgers 

Sun.     9.00a.m. HORNSEA  For the Parish 

Sun     10.45a.m. Dorothy Constable 

 
Mon    10.00a.m. Francis Fitzpatrick 

Tues   10.00a.m. Yorkshire Brethren 
            Noon.  Hornsea.  David Latus 

Wed   10.00a.m. Dorothy Constable 

Thurs 10.00a.m. Celebrant’s ints 

Fri     10.00a.m.Celebrants ints. 

 Noon Hornsea.  Canon Thomas Slattery 

 

Confessions; - by appointment. 
Recently deceased Rene Rodgers 

Anniversaries; Canon Thomas Slattery (former P.P. Hornsea) 

 
 
SAFEGUARDING (Beverley) Please note if you fulfil a ministry in St 

Johns your accreditation needs updating.  

Please contact Mrs Jo Green (Medici)  over the next couple of weeks 

please…..psrstjohnofbeverley@rcdmidd.org.uk 

Red Mission Boxes (Beverley) Please bring to the sacristy to be 

counted and to collect your mission magazine – thanks. 

 

Sing along with the Sound of Music in support of the Daisy 
appeal at Everingham Park in the former chapel of Ss Mary & 
Everilda. Sunday Sept 26th 2.00 – 5.00p.m.  The Daisy appeal helps 
people with cancer, heart disease and dementia. Tickets £35 
includes a fun filled sing a long in the chapel followed by a full 
Alpine supper plus wines & beers. Tickets from Guest & Philips 
shop in Saturday Market. 
A group from Guardian Angels’ Parish in Bury  (near 
Manchester) will be with us at St John’s on Monday 6th as part of 
their Parish pilgrimage in honour of the northern saints. Their P.P. 
Fr Paul Cannon will be celebrating Mass that day with his group. 
Canon Grant’s sabbatical 11th September – 9th December.  
at the Venerable English College, Rome. 
The situation with Tom’s illness means that Fr Sutcliffe cannot 
guarantee to be here every weekend. Fr Richard Marsden 
(Richmond) will be able to help for most of the weekends when Fr 
Sutcliffe has to be absent. Also Fr Paul McCourt (Army chaplain) has 
offered his help when he starts at Leconfield in October.  
However neither of them will be available over the weekend of 
11/12 Sept. Therefore if Fr Sutcliffe is away at that time the Masses 
will have to be replaced by Eucharistic Services. 
There will be a family living in the presbytery during Canon Grant’s 
sabbatical.   
Congratulations to Neal & Maureen Chilvers who are celebrating 
their Golden Wedding anniversary this weekend. 

http://www.stjohnatthebar.com/

